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PERU HOLD OLYMPIC SOLIDARITY 
SEMINAR

Initiated by the South American Modern Pentathlon Confederation and the Peruvian Modern 
Pentathlon Association, with support from the Peru Olympic Committee, the Military Sports 
Federation and the Military Academy, this Olympic solidarity seminar gave the foundations 
for the country to host several high quality Modern Pentathlon competitions in the coming 
years.

With Peru having access to some excellent horses and equestrian centres along with the influence 
of the Military in the country, the development of Modern Pentathlon will come at great pace. 
There is great anticipation that this will lead to some success at the ODESUR Games in the very 
near future.

UIPM and CSPM have provided both laser pistol and targets to aid and accelerate this 
development with high hopes that this will further contribute to the development of both coaches 
and athletes in both the country and the region.


